
April 18, 2013 

REIRS Project Manager 
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Duane Arnold Energy Center 
Docket No: 50-331 
Renewed Op. License No: DPR-49 

2012 Annual Exposure Report - Form 5s 

NEXTeraM 

ENERGY� 
DUANE 

ARNOLD 

NG-13-0166 
10 CFR 20.2206 

In accordance with the requirements of 10 CFR 20.2206, NextEra Energy Duane 
Arnold, LLC has submitted an electronic copy of the Annual Reports of Radiation 
Exposure for persons who received occupational exposure at the Duane Arnold 
Energy Center during 2012. This information was submitted in March 2013 via 
the REIRS web page. A summary report from Oak Ridge Associated University 
was received on April 3, 2013. Neither errors nor warnings were identified, and 
the total dose and dose distribution in the report were as expected. 

Questions regarding this matter should be directed to Thomas R. Byrne, 
Licensing Manager, at (319) 851-7929. 
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